Dutch Barn Preservation Society e-news, 24 December 2010

Season’s Greetings from the Dutch Barn Preservation Society.

Save the date for our Annual Meeting, which will be at noon in Troy on Saturday January 8th, 2011.
More details to follow.

Our current officers are up for re-election, and we have several open seats on the board. Please
forward nominations to Ned Pratt, president, or Keith Cramer, secretary, at
CramerKeith@msn.com. You may nominate yourself or others. Email Ned for details- We need
you.

We hope to tour an interesting property in Brunswick, Rensselaer County, before the meeting. It is
now on the market, and it contains a 1745 Dutch Stone house and a Dutch barn.

And, learn more about this Barn-now being taken down, but with a great future:




